DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
OFFICE OF ENVIRONMENTAL PLANNING

REVISION TO THE LOWER DELAWARE WATER QUALITY
MANAGEMENT PLAN

TAKE NOTICE that on JUN 09 1908 , pursuant to the provisions of the Water Quality
Planning Act, N.J.S.A. 58:11A-1 et seq., and the Statewide Water Quality Management
Planning rules, N.J.A.C. 7:15-3.5, a revision to the Lower Delaware Water Quality
Management Plan (WQMP) was adopted by the Department. This revision corrects the
March 31, 1998 revision regarding the South Jersey Hospital - Elmer in Elmer Borough
and Upper Pittsgrove Township, Salem County. The earlier revision identified a 0.012
million gallons per day (mgd) on-site wastewater discharge to ground water from the
South Jersey Hospital - Elmer. The correct wastewater flow from this facility, as
identified in the June 8, 1983 New Jersey Pollutant Discharge Elimination System permit
NJ0099571, is a monthly average flow of up to 0.024 mgd. No other information from
the original revision was modified.

Robett Tudor

Assistant Commissioner

Environmental Planning and Science
Department of Environmental Protection
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